CCHS PTCO General Meeting
May 2, 2024
Cherry Creek High School

Present: Co-Presidents: Courtney McGuire and Meredith Alley; Co-President-Incoming: Jeffrey
Costello and Craig Goettsche; Treasurer: Katy Brown; Treasurer-Incoming: Elizabeth Bruff;
Principal: Ryan Silva

Absent: Secretary: Kim Laycob; Fundraising Chair: Chiara Kline; Fundraising Chair-Incoming:
Stacy Johnson; Past President: Evyan Maniatis.

9 parents present.

ISSUE RESPONSIBLE PERSON/ ACTION
PRESENTATION/DISCUSSION
Call to Order Ejourtney McGuire and Meredith Alley * Called to order at
Welcome 11:33 am

Minutes Meredith Alley Approve Minutes
from January 18,
2024 PTCO General
meeting: Jeff moved
to approve,

seconded, all in
favor, motion
passed.




Principal

Ryan Silva

Principal Silva thanked the PTCO for a
fantastic After-Prom event. Some schools
are discontinuing After-Prom. Prom of
2025 will be held the weekend before
exams because of limited venues that can
accommodate Creek and because of AP
testing. Seniors’ exam schedules will allow
them to take their first exam at 1:10 on the
Monday after Prom.

Many students took the SAT but some
parents accidentally opted out.

Information about the exam schedule is in
the Bear Facts and online.

Many seniors have gotten final college
acceptance decisions.

Rising Juniors and Seniors have created
their class schedules for 2024-2025.

There were 15 job openings at Creek for
2024-2025 and 13 have been filled.

Senior checkout will take place in the gym.
Seniors must have paid all their fees and the
counselors will make sure that all class
requirements have been fulfilled.

DECA went to the national championship
and took second place.

“Chicago,” the musical presented this
spring, has been nominated for 13 Bobby G
awards.

The long-range planning committee is
considering designs for the new buildings.
The Board of Education will decide
whether to call for a bond and budget.
Ground could be broken in spring of 2025
at the earliest. One reason for the new
construction is that there are mold issues.
The school leadership is coming up with a
plan to address the mold issues before
school starts.

EXECUTIVE BOARD REPORTS




Presidents

Meredith and Courtney

Presented roses to three senior parents in
the Senior Parent Rose Ceremony. The
parents spoke about their seniors’

experience at Creek and their future plans.

Bylaw Amendment
Approval Vote: Katy
Brown moved to
approve; Bonnie
Erdheim-List seconded.
All in favor, motion
passed.

Presidents-Elect

Jeff and Craig




Treasurer

Katy

Presented the financial report and the
proposed budget for 2024-2025.

Business and parents have generously
donated cash and in-kind to After-Prom.
There is about $4,000-6,000 in unallocated
funds in the budget. Those funds will be
granted to the school for grants.

The proposed budget has been posted and
Katy has suggested modifications based on
After-Prom budget needs.

2024-2025 budget
approval: Jeff moved to
approve, and Craig
seconded. All in favor.
Motion passed.

After-Prom
Committee

CC Dick and Sarah Watson discussed the
After-Prom event, which was a huge
success. Over 1600 students and guests
attended.

The After-Prom committee still needs
chairs for the 2025 event, which is planned
to take place at the Family Fun Center.




Next Meeting
&
Adjournment

Next meeting date to be determined.

Adjourned at 12:58




